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[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

To Whom It May Concern:

 

 

I'm writing to express my opposition to the planned Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project.

 

 

The 1854 Treat necessitates that this project be negotiated and approved by the parties to that treaty, particularly

the Grand Portage and Bois Forte bands of the Ojibwe.  The Forest Service, to whom Lutsen Mountain Ski

Resort has submitted their expansion proposal to, is not within its sole right to grant such a proposal.

 

 

Further, the intrinsic value of the natural land and the flora and fauna on that land is far more important and

valuable than the proposed plan and the changes it would invoke on that land.

 

 

Respectfully,

 

 

Mary Friedlieb

1112 W Pratt Blvd #3W

Chicago, IL  60626

773-465-8347

maryfriedlieb@hotmail.com

 


